
"Abortion Services (Safe Access Zones) Bill" that was introduced in the 
Assembly by Clare Bailey in September. The purpose of the Bill is I informed to 
criminalise any pro-life activity around abortion centres in Northern Ireland. 
 
I see this as a breach of human rights, against respectful and peaceful protest to 
protect the life of an unborn  child, and to protect vulnerable mothers. Having known 
2 women who completely regretted having an abortion and who would not have done 
so only they were unsupported, this bill would take away and deny them from finding 
out about sources of help and alternatives to their situation.  
 
As a society we should not be encouraging the deliberate killing of unborn children, 
who are precious and necessary for the common good. By the end of this century we 
will experience a financial and societal collapse due to a deficit in the population 
caused by falling birth rates - all research on this on online and based on fact, we will 
have a huge lack of workers to pay tax and look after an aging population. Therefore 
this law is in no way contributing to the common good for which we elect elected 
representatives to work for.  
 
This bill is trying to normalise  a medical procedure which murders an individual who 
could contribute to society- it is most definitely not in the common good to pass it 
 


